
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

The children all moved into their new classes today and 

enjoyed a lesson from their new teachers.  Ms Groome 

was able to join the new Year 2 and will return to school 

before the end of term. 

Week ending 29th June 2018 

Letters 

New Classes 2018 19—Whole School 

FUSS Raffle prizes—Whole School 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Sophie 

For excellent telling of the time  

including analogue, digital, 24 hours 

and time intervals. 

 

Year  2 — Jemima & Noah 

For working fantastically together to 

make their smoothies. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Thomas 

For persevering on his learning by  

himself. 

Heatwave Alert 

Please ensure sun hats and sun cream are in 

school each day.  Procedures to protect the 

children from the sun are in place each  

playtime and lunchtime. 

Vacancies 

Lunchtime Supervisor—2 sessions  

After School Play Supervisor—3 sessions  

Required 2.45—5.45 pm. 

Please contact the office  for more information 

on the roles and salary. 

Safeguarding Children at Upton Snodsbury CE 

First School 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and  

promoting the welfare of children and to sup-

porting all staff.  We expect all staff to share 

this commitment.  The successful applicant will 

be required to complete a DRB check prior to 

taking up this position. 

Transition 

Well done to Year 4 who joined in with the transition 

sports at Crowle and danced enthusiastically at the 

disco at St Nicholas Middle School last night. 

 

FUSS Raffle 

A fabulous list of prizes has been 

sent out today.  Please return your 

stubs and money to Mrs Tullett or 

any unsold tickets to resell in 

school. 

Birthdays 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Tilda 

 

who celebrated her birthday this week. 

Children’s University Graduation 

Monday 9th July 2018  

At Worcester University Arena at 4.00 pm 

Letter to graduates to follow. 

St Kenelm’s Church Fete 

14th July 2018 

All welcome 


